For Monday read lectures 4 and 5.

There will be an organizational meeting Friday at 5PM for people interested in being on one of the
Oberlin teams for the upcoming programming contest at Dennison U. If you are interested in this or
anything else related to programming contests contact Robert Hoyle.



